
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to EHHS! 

The faculty and staff of East Hall High School are excited to welcome our new students for 

the 2020-21 school year!  If this will be your first year at EHHS, we would like to invite you to 

an in-person orientation at the school. 

 During this time you will have the opportunity to: 

· Hear about safety and health protocols being enacted to keep students and staff as safe as 

possible 

· Walk your schedule and meet your teachers 

· Get information about Canvas, Infinite Campus, and other student and parent resources. 

 

 The scheduled orientation times are: 

Monday, August 17th Tuesday, August 18th 

Last names 

beginning with 

Time Last names 

beginning with 

Time 

A  - Ca 3:00 pm L – N 3:00 pm 

Ce – Ga 4:30 pm O – Sh 4:30 pm 

Ge – K 6:00 pm Si – Z 6:00 pm 

 

Please arrive promptly at your scheduled time.  If you arrive early, please wait in your vehicle 

until your scheduled time.  The orientation will begin in the theatre.  Please park in the upper 

parking lot.  If this time doesn’t work for you, please email micah.hoyt@hallco.org or call 770-

536-9921 ext. 7130 to reschedule. To properly practice social distancing, we are asking that 

each student only bring one adult with them to orientation. All attendees are asked to wear a 

face-mask or face-shield. 

  


